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Dear Ms Dowling,
LONDON LUTON AIRPORT EXPANSION - DEADLINE 9 SUBMISSION

Please find attached National Highways’ deadline 9 submission, which responds to
points raised in respect of the post-Covid 19 modelling and the OTRIMMA at
deadline 8.

Whilst several of National Highways’ concerns have been addressed, a number of
critical areas of disagreement remain.

The following documents are provided:

1. A Technical Note concerning the Saturn and VISSIM modelling.

2. An updated version of the Technical Note regarding the OTRIMMA that was
submitted at deadline 7. We have retained the original Note with track
changes applied to make the developments since the previous deadline
clearly visible and therefore easier to read.

Yours sincerely,

Kelly Milburn
Spatial Planning Manager





